
  

 

 

 

 

                                              April 29, 2009 

 

 

Mayor & the Common Council 

City Hall 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the 

Traffic Commission to request a No Parking sign on Lockwood Ave. across from the 

Parks Service Center at 1420 13
th

 St.  

 

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 

 

     Respectfully requested, 

 

 

 

     Donnie Snow 

                Director  

 

 

 

C:  Jack  Schumann 


